COMMUNICATION - C81

ITEM1

Special Committee of the Whole
July 8, 2020

From: Loretta Marincola _>

Sent: Tuesday, July 7, 2020 9:10 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Messere, Clement <Clement.Messere@vaughan.ca>

cc I

Subject: [External] Deputation- Clubhouse Developments Inc.

To the Attention of the Office of the City Clerk:

This is to confirm that | am OPPOSED to the proposal that would subject Wycliffe and
Kiloran Avenue to have a road access. Living on Wycliffe Avenue, currently the
existing traffic is busy, with this proposed development this will have a greater
impact of congestion, to allow our streets to become unsafe.

Regards,

Vince and Loretta Marincola
-Wycliffe Avenue

Woodbridge, ON




